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Crews continue utility work on Felspar Street from Jurupa Road to Galena Street, 
please watch for traffic control.  
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Crews working on utility line location work.

PROGRESS UPDATE 
•	 STORM WATER PUMP STATION Crews continue 

interior and deck construction. Contractors are 
working on the structure preparing for a  
concrete placement scheduled next week.  

•	 BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM Crews continue work 
on the Van Buren Boulevard bridge support  
system and the retaining wall support systems.  
A concrete placement is scheduled on Tuesday. 

TRAFFIC CONTROL
NB and SB Felspar Street from  
Jurupa Road to Galena Street
Monday – Friday
August 8 – 12
6 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
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